
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, August 23
rd

: All youth are encouraged to attend the activities at the park. 
 

Wednesday, August 26
th

, 4:00-5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. If weather permits, the youth 

will go to Marie Hehr Park. 

******************************************************************************** 

 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH SCHEDULE 

Children’s church will resume Sunday, September 13
th

. 

 

******************************************************************************** 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES AT MARIE HEHR PARK (Activities begin at 4:00 P.M.) 

 

August 23 . .Pie auction and hymn sing.  Sponsored by the Worship Department, see more  

         information below. 

August 30. .“What About the Disciples ?”  Guest speaker, Dave Carr, State Office  

          representative, sponsored by the Outreach Department. 

Sept. 6 ….    Labor Day weekend.  No activities. 

Sept 13 . . .   All church picnic. Sponsored by the cabinet. 

 

 

You are Invited!! 

What:  A Hymn Sing and Pie Auction 

Where:  The Marie Hehr Park 

When:  Sunday, August 23, starts at 4:00 pm 

The Worship Committee invites you to a “Summer Spirit” event at the church park.  Please bring a pie for our 

auction, it can be a cream pie, fruit pie, nut pie, or we will have an “other” category.   All of the proceeds will 

go to the local food pantry.  Our goal is to have at least 25 pies to auction.  We will be having a surprise 

auctioneer.  At the park you will find a “pie check in” table so you can leave your name and a little story behind 

your delicious gift.   If the purchaser is willing to share their pie, we will have plenty of dessert. Please 

remember we will not have a meal, but drinks will be provided to go with our pie.  Also bring your singing 

voice, we will be bringing out the old hymns and possibly some new ones.  Hope to see you there! 

The Worship Committee 

 

******************************************************************************* 

INSTALLATION OF NEW OFFICERS 

An installation of new officers was held during the 2
nd

 worship service this past Sunday. 

Elders installed were: Gary Carter, David King, Allen Maples and Charla Nunnelley.  

Diaconate installed were: Joyce Courtney, Virginia Coy, Seth Florence, Megan McIlvain, Vickie Stakelin and 

Sue Williams 

 

A second installation of new officers will be held during 1
st
 worship service Sunday,  August 23

rd
. 

******************************************************************************** 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, August 23
rd

 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at 2:00 P.M. at Cedar Ridge for 

an afternoon of fellowship with the residents. 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Sam Arnold, Jr. and family in the death of his mother Johnnie Arnold who 

died August 18, 2015. 

 

Harrison Memorial: Brenda Anderson was admitted for tests and observation…. 

 

---Sandy Frederick is recuperating from gall bladder surgery….Sadie McCord, mother of Gary McCord is 

recovering from a heart procedure….Deanna Lunsford is recuperating from surgery….David King is 

recuperating from an outpatient procedure….  

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“To our beloved church family we thank you for the food you shared with our families. Truly your love and 

kindness were represented at each event noting LeVaughn’s loved life.  

Thank you so much, Mark, Laurie, Joe and Hannah Thomas 

  

“This is a note of thanks and appreciation to the Garden of Eden workers. I really enjoy the nice vegetables.” 

                                      Blanche Asbury 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # IV will meet August 23
rd

 & 30
th

. Elders are Kathy Brown, George Frazier, J. Leslie Fryman 

and Cathy McCord. 

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 
The Church Cabinet will meet in the conference room at 6:00 P.M. Tuesday, September 8

th
. Please note the 

change in date due to the Labor Day holiday. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet in Bish Hall at 7:00 P.M. Tuesday, September 8
th

. Please note the change in date 

due to the Labor Day holiday. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER: 

Elder, 1
st
 service, September 6

th
: George Jacobs 

Elders, 2
nd

 service: Gary Carter, Eva Renaker, Karen Adams, Charla Nunnelley 

Diaconate: Robin Gray, Ch’m; Jay Brown, Mary June Brunker, Louis Kendall, Will Renaker, Linda Ross, 

Mark Thomas, Luanne Wilson 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman, Susie Miller, Charles Isaac 

Communion Preparers: Rick and Susan Dycus 

Sound System: Jim McKee 

 

LAST FIRST SERVICE 
Sunday, September 6

th
 will be our last 1

st
 service of the summer. 

 

 

Visit the church website to read the recent and archived newsletters and listen to the church services: 

www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

http://www.cynthianachristianchurch.com/


 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

     SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAY 

                CALENDAR 

         (September 2
nd

 –10
th

) 

Sept. 2
nd

: Steve Judy 

Sept. 3
rd

: Mary Beth Alexander, 

Lourena Judy 

Sept. 4
th

: Larry Carey,    

Hannah Matthews 

Sept. 5
th

: Buddy Renaker 

Sept. 6
th

: ♥M/M Ed Lanthorn 

Sept. 9
th

: Joe Mike McDaniel,  

 Kyle Foster 

Sept. 10
th

: Larry Judy 

 (The remainder of the September  

birthday calendar will be in the next  

newsletter.) 

*************************** 
 

LIFELINE SCREENING 

Lifeline Screening will be at our church 

Monday, August 24
th

.  Pre-registration is 

required, please call: 1-800-653-6450 for 

more information. 

 

 
 

Green Chalice News You Can Use - 
Pope Francis has called for September 1 

to be a World Day of Prayer for the Care 

of Creation and a time for individuals 

and communities to "reaffirm their 

personal vocation to be stewards of 

creation, to thank God for the wonderful 

handiwork which he has entrusted to our 

care, and to implore his help for the 

protection of creation as well as his 

pardon for the sins committed against the 

world in which we live."  Join the Green 

Chalice Committee in observing this 

special day of prayer and remember to 

give thanks for the beauty of God's 

creation every day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/ Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

      How many trips have I made down the side of Lebus Warehouse to watch a Harrison 

County soccer game or to drop off children for soccer practice.  I have been doing it for more 

years than I can remember.  The first games were played at Lebus Field , a co-ed team coached 

by Jerry Dawson, Bill Helsabeck, and others.  Stacey was a player on that first team, and a good 

one I might add.  Then there was the first Fillies soccer team that many of our young ladies 

played on, first coached by Laura Todd Simpson, later coached by Stacey and John Lair. Then 

Jordan starting playing varsity soccer, coached by John Dawson.  We have many young ladies 

and gentlemen who have played well for their school and have provided us with some pleasant 

memories at Lebus Field.   So why would I not drive to Lebus Field to watch granddaughter 

Elizabeth and several other church young ladies to play J.V. and Varsity games last night.  

Forget that Brad reminded me at 3:30 p.m. that the game was at the wonderful high school 

complex. I drove to Lebus anyway, noticed all the cars (there for the boy’s practice) and was 

happy no one was at the gate to receive money for admission.  Why would they be?  There was 

no game at Lebus Field, nor will there be in the future.  I know myself very well and would bet 

I end up at Lebus Field one evening this fall looking for another game.  We are strange 

individuals, are we not?   

      

      This Sunday we will discuss how we might need at times to move out of our particular 

routines.  We need to evaluate and make sure we are doing our best in service to God and His 

kingdom.  One famous singer had such an experience, a transformation if you will.  He 

reminded us that “the times are a-changin.” Bob Dylan changed as well.  He expressed his 

thoughts in a song entitled, “You’re Gonna Have to Serve Somebody.”  We will be talking 

about the Old Testament figure, Joshua, and our sermon will be entitled, “Bob Dylan and Saint 

Augustine.”  See you Sunday. 

        ……….Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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